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WELLESLEY RECREATION COMMISSION  
MINUTES 

February 10, 2020 
5 pm at Warren Recreation 

 
Attending: Mr., Cramer, Mr. Stuntz, Mr. Wolfson, Ms. Bernier, Mr. Chin, Mr. Fitts, Ms. Lawlor, 

Guests: Mary Scanlon – Advisory, Mrs. Sullivan-Woods (Selectman) 
 

Motion: To accept the minutes from June 10, 2019 by Ms. Bernier as amended. 
Seconded:  Mr. Cramer 
Vote:  All Commissioners in attendance in favor. 
 

1. Citizen Speak: None 

 
2. Morses Pond 2020: With minimum wage increases, it is necessary to raise pond fees to help offset the 

increased costs. The proposed 2020 rates are: 

Resident Super Sale                               Resident Regular Rates  Non–Resident Season Rates 

Senior - $25                                          Senior - $35    Senior - $50 
Adult - $50                                           Adult - $75    Adult - $100 
Child - $50                                           Child - $75    Child - $100 
Family - $175                                       Family - $250   Family – No option 

 

Resident Daily = $10 

Non-Resident Daily = $15 

 

Motion: To accept the 2020 Morses Pond rates by Mr. Stuntz 
Seconded:  Mr. Wolfson 
Vote:  All Commissioners in attendance in favor. 

 

 

3. Advisory:  
a. The Board of Selectmen will vote for the Recreation Department stabilization fund on February 29th. 
Overall, the concept has been well received.  
b. Town meeting:  
 

4. Morses Pond Feasibility and Design Study Update: The next opportunity to provide public input to 
Weston and Sampson will be on 2/12/2020 at the Police Station. Letters have been mailed to every 
abutter of Morses Pond and multiple emails have been sent out to the town. There will be a March 3, 
2020 meeting with the Commission and other Town boards at 5 pm. 
 

 
5. PFTF: Bathrooms and Lighting discussions at the high school stadium are still underway. Bathrooms 

will begin to take priority over lighting in an effort to complete that project next. A bathroom solution 
that is affordable and practical may have been found. More to come.  
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6. CPC: Discussion of spending CPC money to use the vendor “Best Bees” to create a bee keeping 
program took place. The yearly cost of 3 bee hives may be around $10,000 but the cost was still being 
determined. The commission wanted to see more accurate number figures before returning to CPC with 
a request.  
 

7. Director’s Report: None 
 

Motion: To adjourn by Mr. Stuntz 
Seconded  Mr. Cramer 
Vote:  All Commissioners in favor 
 
 

NEXT MEETING: March (Date TBA) – 5pm at The Warren Building.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Brandon Fitts, CTRS, CPRP 


